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VIA COURIER AND E:MAIL
April 2, 2008

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: Ontario Power Authority

2008 Expenditure and Revenue Requirement Submission
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2007-0791

On March 28, 2008 at the Motions Hearing (Tr. p. 48), with respect to the Ontario
Power Authority’s (“OPA”) response to Interrogatory # 2 of GEC/Pembina/OSEA,
the Board mentioned that it would be useful if the OPA could find some way of
calculating the information for GEC and for the Board with respect to its budget
and time allocated on a program or project basis for each local area supply
programs versus other types of projects. The OPA was able to estimate the
information and accordingly has updated Interrogatory #2. The OPA is hereby
filing two copies of updated Exhibit I-5-2 with the Board and serving parties to
this proceeding. The OPA used the Board’s e-filing services to file these
documents and is attaching the confirmation sheet.

Yours truly,

Miria@fnz
Regulatory Coordinator

Att.

cc:  Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis (by e:mail)
EB-2007-0791 Interested Parties (by e:mail) ‘



